
You are invited to the next  

Goose Creek NAACP Branch Meeting: 

Monday, August 22, 2016 at 7:00 pm 

Goose Creek Berkeley Electric Co-Op Bldg. 

2 Spring Hall Drive  

Goose Creek, SC 29445 

Come out and meet the leaders of our local  

Law Enforcement Agencies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Goose Creek Chief of Police Harvey Becker 

and Berkeley County Sheriff S. Duane Lewis will be 

present to deliver updates and to answer  

questions from those present. 

Goose Creek NAACP Meetings are open to the public 

and everyone is invited to attend. 

Harvey Becker 
Goose Creek Chief of Police 

Berkeley County Sheriff  
S. Duane Lewis 

For more information contact Goose Creek Branch President  

Veronica Dukes at  425-9098 


